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Faculty of Education feels elated to share the report on"Statistic in Education Sector" held 

on 08.04.2022 with 65 participants.The session was hosted by Dr.P.Sona, Department of 

Mathematics,Dr.MGR Educational and Research Institute, Maduravoyal, Chennai, further 

she addressed on how new technique and plans will be effective in learning potential of the 

students in effective teaching area with lots of examples to understand better. She mentioned 

the use of statistics in educational field for effective way of learning and understanding the 

concept in educational institutes. The day was really thought provoking and highly inspiring 

with lots of insights to take further in our future endeavours. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


